Building Healthfer Communities

June 24, 2013

Jamie Martin

President

SigmaMed Solutions, LLC
176 W. Sycamore Ln.
Louisville, CO 80027

Dear Jamie:

It was a great honor to have you speak at our first annual Wyoming Primary Care
Association conference.

Your presentation on Organizational Process Improvement was well received. It is very
encouraging to have individuals who are willing to contribute their knowledge and
experiences toward the professional development of others. Your presentation was very
informative and touched on many of the points that will help our Health Care centers
succeed.

Thank you again for providing such a compelling and informative speech.
Best regards,
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Patrick
WYPCA Executive Director

Wyoming Primary Care Association
1720 Carey Ave., Ste. 601
Cheyenne, WY 82001



